
4TH GRADE4TH GRADE  newsletter 

REMINDERS 

COMING UP 

CONTACT INFOWHAT WE ARE LEARNING

Please consider sending a snack to school for the class. Thank you to the families
that have already sent one. Many students are very hungry in the morning and it’s
been nice for them to have a small snack.

SEPTEMBER 4TH-8TH, 2023

Mrs. Mindy Mentele

996-2365

Mindy.Mentele@k12.sd.us

http://mrsmentele.weebly.com

Reading: Scholastic News Activities &
Begin Reading Mary Anning: The Girl Who
Cracked Open the World

Math: Multiplication

Religion:  Chapter Three- Sin in Our
World

Spelling: Test on Friday 

Science: Finish Chapter One

Social Studies: Test on Wednesday (The
list of words is in your child’s notebook.)

Phonics: Consonant Digraphs

September 4th- No School

September 13th- 4M Plans Mass, Fall                       

Festival


